
Dear Saturn Families, 

Welcome back to school and thank you for your continued support. We are very proud 

that the children have made a super start to the year. Their smiles and enthusiasm 

make every day a sunny day in our class. Here is some information about what happens 

in our class and how you can help your child to learn. 

Being organised.                                          

Diaries and reading books need to be in class every day. Please write in the diary when 

your child has read and any messages you want teachers to see. Our diaries are really 

useful, please fill in the details on page 1 and use the yellow section at the back to help 

your child learn. There are pages for: reading, spelling, maths and times tables. See 

page 107 onwards.  Having a water bottle in class also makes a big difference to your 

child  please remind him/her to take it home for a wash out on Fridays. 

PE and swimming.       

PE days are Wednesday and Thursday. 

Swimming-Thursday 

The weather is changing now so please make sure your child has a coat for playtimes 

and walking to swimming. 

Helping your child to learn.   Reading-please do your best to read with your 

child for 10 minutes every day.   

“It is a proven fact that children of all ages and levels progress even more when they 

benefit from additional support at home.”  “Pupils who read for enjoyment every day or 

almost every day achieve a significantly higher score than those who read once a week 

or not at all.” 

Spellings and times tables- a few minutes every day makes a huge difference. When a 

child knows their tables Y5 maths becomes so much easier for them –percentages, 

fractions, ratio all rely on multiplication and division knowledge. 

Thank you for your support, if you have any questions or need a chat please get in 

touch.                                                                                                                           

Kind regards from Ms Burroughs, Mrs Calvert, Mr Wood and Mr Jubb (Saturn Team). 


